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Diary Dates: 
 

-11th December, End of Term 4 
-14th December, First day of Vacation Care 
-21st Dec 2020-3 Jan 2021, Service Closes 

-4th January, Service reopens 
-22nd January, Last Day of Vacation Care 

-25th January, First day of School 
 

55 Malurus Avenue, Lockleys 
8443 5308 

 

 



 

Sep/Oct Vacation Care: 
 Dear Parents, 

We would like to welcome new children and families who have joined our Vacation Care 
community. We hope you enjoyed your time with us and look forward to seeing you again 
in the future! 

We would also like to welcome back all of our existing families. It’s great to see so many 
familiar faces and we appreciate your commitment to our service. 

The children enjoyed having the opportunity to make new friends from a variety of 
different schools and develop their social interaction skills and develop independence. 

During the school holidays we were very excited to be able to go on 3 excursions and have 
1 visitor. The excursions included the Adelaide Gaol, Bounce and the Movies. Unfortunately 
the service had to cancel the Adelaide Zoo due to wet weather, however the service will 
re-book this excursion in the next holiday period. The visitor that came was ‘Giant 
Inflatable Soccer’ which was a huge success! 

 

 

 



 

 
During our in-days the children participated in a variety of activities such plasticine 
modelling, creating dinosaur headbands, digging for dinosaur fossils & gems, playing on 
technology and creating paper lanterns and dragons. The children are also encouraged to 
take part in free choice play on the oval, playground and in the gym .  

The activities run during the school holiday program aim to provide stimulating, engaging 
and interesting experiences for all children. Our program aims to build children’s 
confidence, develop their social skills, refine their fine and gross motor skills and ignite 
creativity! 

Overall the September/October holidays resulted in lots of fun, laughter and creativity!  

Feedback: 
The service values your feedback and ideas. Please feel free to email any feedback to 
info@lnpsoshc.org.au  
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Email: ​info@lnpsoshc.org.au Phone: ​0411 236 014 
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